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“Not quite nine years have passed since our or­
ganization, but many changes have occurred 
among us. Miss Flora Eaton, now Mrs. Boggs, is 
on her way to India for the second time. Some 
then present haveentered into their rest. They can 
no more mingle with us nor aid by their contri­
butions. They have ceased from their labors. 
Others have moved to other places and are do­
ing some more, some less in the Lord’s vineyard as 
they have opportunity. The old edifice in which 
we met has disappeared and changes of 
various discription might be noted. But our 
Society has lived on. Not in as thriving a 
condition as could be desired, it is true, but it has 
continued to assist the funds of the general board 
somewhat. The first remittance, $16.50 was sent 
to Dr. Tupper, then Secretary of Foreign Mission 
Board. Since then our remittances have been re­
gular, though not always quarterly. Our member­
ship has varied in numbers somewhat, at one time 
reaching as high a number as 53 and the member­
ship has never been less than 38. The report 
for the year 1878 is of necessity very brief. 
The amount of $30 has been sent to the 
F. M. Board. It must be noted that there was 
no annual meeting held last year, an omission to 
be regretted, and if possible, overcome in the fu­
ture . It is to be regretted too, that the monthly


